
Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

March 28, 2024

Dear Hudson City School Families, Faculty and Staff,

As we approach Spring Break, I want to take a moment to express my gratitude for all your hard work
and dedication.

You have all put in an incredible effort this year, and I am truly grateful for your contributions. I hope
that during this break, you get plenty of rest, relaxation, and quality time with loved ones.

Whether you are traveling or staying close to home, I wish you a wonderful and rejuvenating break.
Thank you again for all that you do, and I look forward to seeing you all back in action soon.

Best regards,

Dr. Juliette Pennyman
Superintendent of Schools
Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan!


